
   

                               

                           

                                     

                                     

                                     

                                 

                                 

                                     

                                       

 

                                   

                                     

   

   

   

    

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: June 1, 2020 9:42 AM 
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Transmission Rights Market Review Update 

Good morning, 

Thank you to all stakeholders who attended the May 21st Transmission Rights (TR) Market Review stakeholder 
engagement webinar. During the webinar, the IESO received questions related to Market Renewal Program 
(MRP) changes which may impact the TR market. These questions have been recorded by the IESO and will be 
addressed as part of a more fulsome discussion on MRP changes that may impact the TR market during Stage 
3 of this stakeholder engagement expected to begin in Q4 2020. Stage 1 of this engagement will determine an 
objective statement for the TR market based on stakeholder feedback and assess whether the TR market is 
achieving those objectives. Stage 2 of this engagement will seek to identify improvements to the TR market 
that could be implemented in the near‐term. The detailed timeline in the TR Market Review Scope of Work has 
been updated on the engagement webpage to reflect that the Interim Report for Stage 1 will be released in Q3 
2020. 

As a reminder, stakeholder feedback on information that will support Stage 1 of the TR Market Review as 
described in the May 21 presentation is due by June 11 to engagement@ieso.ca using the feedback form on the 
engagement webpage. 

Thank you, 

Dale Fitzgerald 
IESO Engagement 
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